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Appeal of Neng Yang, DNZ LLC, to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 506 KENNY ROAD.

#9, reason is 2nd exit door will cause safety concerns for our confidential file/storage in the basement and
throughout the history of the building inspection with past owners had been approved.
#32, 33, reason is it was approved by previous inspection in 2018 with the general contractor - Sullivan Day.

AMENDED 7/17/19

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Neng Yang, DNZ LLC, to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 506
KENNY ROAD, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City
staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council Council grant a 25-foot variance
of the 100-foot requirement for egress distance in the basement; deny appeal on the permit for the door that
swings outward and grant to November 15, 2019 for compliance; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter grants a 25-foot variance of the 100-foot requirement for egress distance in the
basement; deny appeal on the permit for the door that swings outward and grants to July 17, 2020 for
compliance, conditioned on the inward-swinging doors being propped open while the assembly room is in use.
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